# Information bulletin



May 2025

## **Ormond Street, Footpath Reconstruction**

Every year we invest significantly in Kingston's roads, paths, and drainage network to support the current and future needs of our community.

We plan to reconstruct sections of footpath and pram ramps along Ormond Street between Edith and Francis Street, to improve the safety and access.

The improvements include:

- Reconstruction of pram ramps at the intersections of Ormond and Francis Street, and Ormond and Edith Street
- · Reconstruction of footpath and vehicle crossings along sections of Ormond Street

Significant trees will be retained, and tree protection measures will be in place during the works.



### **Construction Details**

Works are expected to be completed by late 2025 and will take around 3 weeks to complete. More specific information regarding timing of the works will be available when a contractor is appointed by Council.

The construction works will restrict access to some pedestrian areas and vehicle crossings for short periods of time. This includes properties 23, 24, 25, 27, 29, 31 and 33 Ormond Street. We will aim to minimise disruption and will provide adequate signage for alternative pathways.

Additional Information will be provided closer to the time of construction, with details on who to contact during this period.

We look forward to delivering these improvements for the community.

#### **Further information**

For further information relating to this project please contact Eli Hubbard, Design Engineer or Glenn Olin, Coordinator via email Info@kingston.vic.gov.au or on \$\alpha\$ 1300 653 356.

To view other projects being constructed in your area please visit kingston.vic.gov.au/works



#### Kingston News.

Sign up to receive the latest updates from the City of Kingston.

